

San Diego State University 5500 Campanile Drive San Diego, CA 92182·8000 Tel: 619 594·5201 Fax: 619 594·8894

THE PRESIDENT

September 11, 2015

WASC Senior College and University Commission 985 Atlantic Avenue, Suite 100 Alameda, CA 94501

Dear WASC Senior College and University Commission,

This letter affirms the accuracy of the information presented in San Diego State University Institutional Report. Further, the intent of the report and all of its supporting documents is to comply fully with WSCUC Standards and policies.

I look forward to speaking to WASC Vice President Barbara Gross Davis, Review Team Chair Dr. Kumble R. Subbaswamy, Chancellor, University of Massachusetts Amherst and the other members of the Review Team at both our video conference offsite meeting on November 19, 2015, and at the onsite visit March 22-24, 2015.

Thank you for your work toward continuous institutional improvement and assuring that institutions of higher education fulfill their missions in service to their students and the public good.

Sincerely,

Elliot Hirshman

President